
 

Ackerman SFC Parking Lot Update: 7-12-18 
 
Work Completed: 
• Work began on Monday, July 9 
• Traffic control barriers and signage has been set up 
• Silt fence has been installed 
• Construction information has been posted on our website and informational banners have been set up  
• The concrete curb and sections of sidewalk have been saw cut and removed from the main parking lot 
• The curb area has been excavated and has been cut to grade for the new concrete curbing 
• Stone has been delivered for backfilling 
• Contractor is currently in the process of saw cutting sections of curb along the Ackerman SFC entry road 

 
Upcoming Work: 
• The contractor will be removing sections of curb along the Ackerman SFC 

entry road on Monday, July 16. There are two sections of depressed curb 
(entrance to Parkview Church parking lot and to the dumpster area) that will 
removed during this process. These sections will be backfilled with stone 
immediately after and will be reopened for traffic (see image). 
  
When it comes time to pour the new depressed curbs, the work will be done 
in two stages. Half of the curb will be poured and allowed to cure, while the 
other half will be left open for traffic. Once the concrete had cured (approx.  
5 - 7 days), then that section will be reopened, and the other half will be 
worked on. In 10 days or so (weather depending), the entire depressed curb 
will be cured and open to traffic. 

 
• The concrete subcontractor will be out on Monday framing for the new 

curbing and sidewalk sections.   
• Two of the three light poles in the Ackerman SFC parking lot will be 

temporarily removed and relocated within the lot.   
• The demolition of the asphalt and base in the Ackerman SFC lot will begin  

and should take about a week to complete. 


